
Commencing 8th April: ALL parents are 
required to download and activate the 
EduLink One App as we will no longer be 
sending text messages to parents. 
Without this app downloaded parents 
will not receive reminders or updates 
from the school. 

Commencing 8th April: School meals are 
now prebooked by parents via Parent 
Pay and payment is made at time of 
booking. ALL parents must activate their 
child’s Parent Pay account to book a 
school meal. 
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Mrs Mathews 

Deputy 
Safeguarding 

Lead 



Y2: Year 2 have used their writing skills to write 

their own version of 'The Papaya that spoke’. 

During British Science week, we investigated 

how long it took a marble to go down a marble 

run. We had great fun making different marble 

runs.  







Reaching new 
heights!

We spent the 
evening singing 
songs and roasting 
marshmallows by 
the campfire!

The children 
loved completing 
the sensory trail! 



We conquered our fears 
on the zip line!

It was a windy afternoon on the lake! We all loved canoeing!
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